
As a retired Federal Officer and retired Military member this is just another attempt to chop away at 2nd 
amendment rights that states do nirbhave the right to take. With current State and Federal laws and 
regulation see no need for this.  If I don't have a VA appointment that I have been waiting on for 
months, I would tell y'all in person. This is time better spent on fixing the homeless, and traffic problems 
in Oregon. 
Sincerely, Jose Guadalupe Lara (DOJ Lieutenant - SFC Army retired) 
Sent from AOL Mobile Mail 
 


